
 

  

23 November 2020 
Wage Negotiation Advisory No. 34 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
REPORT FOLLOWING WAGE NEGOTIATION MEETING HELD ON FRIDAY, 20 NOVEMBER 2020 
 
 
In the fifth Main Agreement negotiation meeting held on Friday, 20 November 2020, parties 
engaged in very fruitful discussions around the conclusion of a collective agreement that will 
be conducive to business recovery and growth post Covid-19.  SAEFA articulated its position 
under the facilitation of Senior Commissioner Dadabhai from the CCMA.  Solidarity responded 
in the positive to many of the submissions made by SAEFA and it was noted that there are 
several areas of agreement.  Solidarity has committed to comment in writing on the 
submissions made by SAEFA and revert in the next few days.  The parties will then reconvene 
with a view to continue to canvass areas of agreement and continue discussions.  
 
SAEFA will continue to keep members fully informed of developments as they occur. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Gordon Angus 
SAEFA Executive Director 
 

 


